
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Crystal Lake 
Planning and Zoning Commission (PZC) for Wednesday, August 5, 2020 is hereby canceled due to 
a lack of agenda items.   
 

/s/  Jeff Greenman, Chair 
City of Crystal Lake 
Planning and Zoning Commission 
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